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AMENDED FORM - 21 FEBRUARY (updated code) 

 

      SOCCER REGISTRATION FOR SEASON 2020 
                       
Dear Families, 

 

All students who would like to play soccer next term need to complete their registration, together with 

the applicable registration fee no later than Friday the 20th of March 2020. 

 
Registration is done online at:  https://www.trybooking.com/BIKLR  (have your credit card available). 

 

The registration fee is payable at the time of registration otherwise we will be unable to register your 

child to play. The registration fee is $70 per child, $60 for the second child registering to play from the same 

family and $20 for the third (and subsequent children).  Please note that school sports vouchers cannot be 

claimed.  

 

Rosary School soccer tops will be provided to each child but must be returned clean and in good order at the 

end of the season in order to receive a refund of the $20 top hire deposit which is included in the registration 

fee. Any tops not returned or returned in a poor condition will result in a forfeit of the deposit. Players will 

require navy shorts (school sports shorts) a pair of yellow/gold soccer socks (can be purchased from Port Road 

Sports) and shin pads (compulsory). 

 

Soccer is a fantastic activity that can only be offered to our children as long as there is ongoing parental 

assistance.  Each team requires a parent coach and /or manger and if we do not have sufficient assistance then 

some teams may not go ahead.  Coaches and managers are required to complete the three step process to 

become an “Approved Volunteer.” 

 

We aim to get a high level of participation amongst all boys and girls. Teams are mixed. Giving equitable 

playing time to all kids and using only positive comments is an expectation of all our coaches and spectators 

are also expected to only use positive comments when supporting the teams and individual players as well. 

 

Our school plays in the North West Junior Soccer Association (www.nwjsa.org.au). Games are held 

Saturday mornings at either West Lakes or St. Clair (U6 to U11 usually St Clair & U12 and seniors at West 

Beach). Venues are yet to be confirmed.  We finish our season in September with a Soccer Carnival for all 

teams except U12 and seniors.  Players can also be selected for the State Championships for the under 11, 12 

and 13 boys and under 13 girls teams.  The season starts early May.   

 

Get your registration in NOW as there is a deadline with nominating teams. We are limited in the number 

of children per team and late registrations may not be accepted or require a late fee.  Any requests for special 

consideration as to team placement must be made at the time of registration and clearly noted on the registration 

form. The sports committee will do its best to accommodate families however please note that the association 

have decided that no child is to play below his/her appropriate age group without a medically certified 

disability. 

 

If you have any questions please contact sportscommittee@rosary.catholic.edu.au  (attention Vanessa 

Roberts) 

 

Regards,  

The Rosary School Sports Committee. 

https://www.trybooking.com/BIKLR
https://www.trybooking.com/BIKLR
http://www.nwjsa.org.au/
http://www.nwjsa.org.au/
mailto:sportscommittee@rosary.catholic.edu.au
mailto:sportscommittee@rosary.catholic.edu.au

